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A level curriculum changes
We know that you may be wondering how changes to the A level curriculum may affect your university applications and we hope that the information below will help to clarify how we will assess your qualifications if you choose to apply for a course at the University of Huddersfield.
We recognise that the planned changes to the 16 – 19 curriculum will mean that, for applicants hoping to begin their university studies from September 2017 onwards, the opportunities available to take combinations of A and AS level examinations will vary from school or school and college to college.  We will not discriminate for or against applicants according to the practice in their school or college.
Huddersfield has always welcomed applicants with combinations of qualification and we will remain flexible with our admissions criteria, which are reviewed on a regular basis.
We will continue to base many of our offers on the UCAS tariff points system and so, if you are applying to us for entry to the university in September 2017, our offers will reflect the new points system being introduced by UCAS.  You will need to remember that in the new tariff the revised AS level is allocated points worth 40% of an A level.
Separation of Science practical assessments
Huddersfield recognises the value of practical work undertaken during the study of science A levels in contributing to students’ understanding of the curriculum and in building skills for the future.
When results in academic and practical work are separately reported, we will normally expect to see a Pass grade in the practical element of a science A level.  Where a Pass grade is required, this will be explicitly stated in our entry criteria and as part of any offer we make.
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